
MINUTES OF THE CITY OF HULL BUDGET MEETING
December 17, 2024

The Budget meeting was called to order by Mayor John Barber at 6:30 p.m. The Mayor,
Council members Paige Phillips, Steven Hollingsworth, and Mike McLeroy were all present. In
addition the Clerk, Sandra Pou was also in attendance.

Mayor Barber turned the meeting over to the Clerk who presented information on
projected revenue and projected expenses along with a proposed budget. The Clerk explained
that she was able to have a better idea of projected revenue and expenses than last year since we
have had a full year of receiving LOST revenue and no unexpected or unaccounted for expenses.

After some discussion a motion was made by Mike McElroy and seconded by Paige
Phillips and unanimously approved to accept the proposed budget for presentation at the regular
meeting. . Motion was then made by Mike McElroy seconded by Steven Hollingsworth and
unanimously approved to adjourn the budget meeting..

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Pou
Hull City Clerk


